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Fairport-Perinton Dollars for Scholars to Celebrate 83 High School Senior
Scholarship Recipients With Virtual Presentation

Fairport, NY, June 1, 2020 - The Fairport-Perinton Dollars for Scholars (DFS) will award over $74,500 in
scholarships to 83 graduating seniors in the Fairport community.

In lieu of the 20" annual scholarship ceremony, this year DFS will debut a slideshow announcing the
student recipients, and the respective award each will receive.

The presentation will go live Wednesday, June 3rd at http://fairportdfs.org/news.

DFS will also provide the recipients and donors with a copy of the awards program that would’ve been
distributed had a ceremony been possible.

“So many of the scholarship recipients demonstrate leadership and excellence in academics, athletics,
high school clubs, community service and within one’s own family. Although we couldn’t celebrate in
person this year, we are so very proud of each recipient, and we congratulate them on their many
accomplishments,” said Angie Kettell, President of Fairport-Perinton Dollars for Scholars.

The DFS chapter awards scholarships with monies raised through local fundraising projects and from
direct donations. In addition to awarding its own scholarships, DFS administers scholarship funds for
other local groups, organizations, and individuals. For more information, go to fairportdfs.org.
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About Fairport-Perinton Dollars for Scholars

Fairport-Perinton Dollars for Scholars® is a nonprofit foundation that supports academic success in our community. As part of
Scholarship America's® national network of locally based, volunteer-driven Dollars for Scholars chapters, our mission is to
mobilize our community on behalf of postsecondary education success for our students.
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